

Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Comprehensive Committee Online Forum

1 message

Jessica Sullivan <jessica.sullivan@capeelizabeth.org>

Fri, Jul 14, 2017 at 2:21 PM

To: Tim Thompson <tthomps1@maine.rr.com>

Cc: Maureen O'Meara <maureen.omeara@capeelizabeth.org>

Dear Tim,

I have joined the Comprehensive Plan Committee's Online Forum in order to learn, and to participate.

I think that it would be important to require that all forum participants give a full name and address as a condition of participation; currently that is not the case. As a matter of authenticity, I think that it is important that all participants identify themselves.

Please share my thoughts at your next CPC meeting.

Thanks,

Jessica

Jessica Sullivan jessica.sullivan@capeelizabeth.org